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Woodstock and Bladon  
 
The Burford Bridge Traffic Order was revoked giving some relief to the increased 
HGV traffic on the A4095 and A44 although this has not been implemented as the 
Conservative Opposition have called the decision in. The Place Overview Committee 
will decide on 2nd February whether the decision earlier made by Cllr Enright was 
sound. 
 
Woodstock Traffic Advisory met and OCC, WODC and Town Councillors met with 
officers and other local groups. 
 
Car Parking public consultation is due at the end of February for 4 weeks final 
details will be publicised on a new car parking solution for Woodstock residents, 
business and visitors with full enforcement measures.  
 
Design for a new bridge is being designed by The Black Prince with the new 
barriers and it is planned for implementation by September. 
 
The barriers around Hampers have been removed. 
 
The 500-bus route has now been terminated to Woodstock alleviating the need to 
turn in the centre of the town although other existing services continue. 
 
Museum Site and Soldiers of Oxfordshire Museum visit/meeting has taken place 
to explore opportunities for joint working and shared visioning. Future meetings will 
be taking place with the cabinet member and other vested interests. 
  
Bladon Parish Council have made application for the 30 mph to 20 mph reduced 
speed scheme and like many other councils are awaiting to see when this can be 
implemented. They have committed to the partnership funding approach which I 
commend, and this applies to Woodstock where in addition work on implemented 
pedestrian safety measures have already been drawn up for the A44 and need 
approval by the Town Council. 
 
Widening of the path between Bladon and Hanborough works is well underway 
which will improve pedestrian safety in particular. 
 
Wootton 
 
Agreed by public meeting to go ahead with 30mph to 20mph reduced speed 
scheme. 
Boulder blocking footpath by the quarry removed and footpath made safe and open. 
Fence will be erected soon. 
 
Tackley 
 



Bridleway/footpath at Tackley station unresolved long standing issue with Network 
Rail over subway/underpass. Asked OCC looking into the issue to investigate 
independent review and find resolution in a timed and all agreement way. 
 
Combe 
 
No further reports but very happy to be part of their efficient meetings. 
 
 
Stonesfield 
 
The White Horse by all accounts could be opening according to reports in the local 
paper as the current owner is looking for a tenant. Fingers crossed! 
 
The Bartons 
 
Visited Barton Bus to look at their future plans and to offer support and explore 
capacity building. OCC officers will be contacting them to further this. 
 
 
A new Zoom residents meeting starting the 1st of every month commencing 1st 
March 7.30pm a residents chance to discuss issues affecting their village. Residents 
need to email andy.graham@oxfordshire.gov.uk to get the link. 
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